Honaumau Bulldog Bulletin

83-5360 Mamalahoa Hwy Captain Cook, HI 96704 :328-2727 Fax:328-2729 Contact us via email: Honaunau359@gmail.com

November 12, 2014

Ho'omōhala'Ike, Kūlia i Kūpono

Developing Knowledge and Striving For Excellence

Calendar

November 13

*Picture Retakes *Flu Clinic 12:30-1:30

November 19

SCC Meeting 4:15 in SSC office

November 20

5th gr Girls GEMS field trip

November 27 - 28

No School- Thanksgiving Day

December 5

Deposit Day 7:30 am in Cafe

December 9

Off Campus Evacuation Drill

December 12

Holiday Performance & Craft Night





Picture Retakes are tomorrow, November 13. Please contact the school if you need to have your child's picture retaken. Please send to school your chid's picture packet for replacement.



FLU CLINIC REMNDER! TOMORROW II/I3 , IS OUR FLU CLINIC. I2:30-1:30. PLEASE GO TO BED EARLY ON

WEDNESDAY NIGHT AND EAT A HEALTHY BREAKFAST THURSDAY MORNING.

BOOK FAIR

WE WOULD LIKE TO THANK EVERYONE FOR SUPPORTING OUR BOOK FAIR! WE HAD AN AWESOME TURNOUT AND THE CHILDREN LOVED THAT THEY WERE ABLE TO SHOP. BOOKS HELP TO EXPAND THEIR VOCABULARY AND KNOWLEDGE! SO THANK YOU!!



School Apparel

Aloha Families, Our school has been chosen by Operation School Bell, which is run by the Assistance League of Oahu, to provide each child a free school shirt! So included in your "Tuesday Envelope" is a smaller 1/2 sheet form that we need for you to fill out your child's T-shirt size. Your child will receive 1 Royal Blue shirt. Please return this sheet back immediately. Attached is also the school T-shirt order form. This is for both Adults/Youths. We know that times are very difficult for many families and we have kept the cost very low so that these awesome items are affordable. Please remember all monies go back into our school for field trips, supplies, etc. The next time we will have items will be May Day. **Order forms are due back by November 21.**





What's "growing" on in the Garden...

Aloha, families!! Last Friday in the garden, our K-2 students helped us harvest and weigh produce to share with our school community. Using teamwork, they picked, cleaned, and bagged lettuce, green beans, tomatoes, green onion, kale, and pumpkins! In the process, they learned how to read a scale, and that pounds and ounces are units for measuring weight. Beginning next month, the garden is going to sponsor a monthly Harvest Friday; students will sell produce they grew and harvested to families at reduced prices or by donation! Be sure to check out the onolicious results of their green thumbs.

